

School Council

Newsletter Summer Term 2 23rd June 2021

Litter picking around the local community.

Recently, there has been lots of news circulating about the litter around Aqueduct. Miss Blacksidge and the School Councillors took it upon themselves to help the environment by clearing up the litter. The children thoroughly enjoyed taking ownership of their community by helping and picking up the litter by using litter pickers. Great job School Councillors, you have done a great job to help improve our community.



Aqueduct **Primary School**

Building tomorrow, leading the way.